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Dear Thomas Wiles,

I am writing to formally express my strong opposition to the approval of the Conditional Use
Permit to allow alcohol sales at 864 East Alisal Street, located near a residential
neighborhood that has already experienced significant safety issues tied to existing alcohol-
serving establishments in the area.

Our neighborhood has been negatively impacted by a nearby nightclub that operates under
a similar permit. The community has endured repeated disturbances, including multiple hit-
and-run incidents late at night (myself a victim) disturbances that put residents, children,
and property at serious risk. Allowing another business to sell alcohol in such close
proximity to our homes raises deep concerns about the cumulative impact on public safety,
noise, traffic, and overall quality of life.

Itis troubling that the safety of long-standing residents may be further compromised in favor
of expanding nightlife in an area clearly not suited for it. | urge the city to consider the track
record of harm already caused by one permit and to prevent further issues by denying this
request.

I respectfully request that you reevaluate this CUP application and prioritize the safety and
well-being of our community. Thank you for your time and consideration.



